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PARENT PAYMENT ARRANGEMENTS  
 
Dear Parent 
 
Elizabeth Street Primary School is looking forward to another great year of 
teaching and learning and would like to advise you of Elizabeth Street 
Primary School’s parent payment arrangements for 2021.  
 
Financial Support for Families 
Elizabeth Street Primary School understands that some families may 
experience financial difficulty and offers a range of support options, including: 

• the Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund  
• a mutually agreed, periodic payment arrangement 

 
For a confidential discussion about accessing these services, or if you would 
like to discuss alternative payment arrangements, contact: 
 
Sharon Abbott 
Ph: 03 51272607  
Email: sharon.abbott@education.vic.gov.au 
 
Payment Methods 
Cash/EFT 
 
Refunds 
Direct Debit to specified bank account or back into families CSEF. 
 
For further information on the Department’s Parent Payment Policy please 
see a one page overview attached. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Principal: Ian Frost     
School Council Representative: Richard Cilia 
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